Chris O'Brien
“

From: barry schiller <bschillert358@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 11:21 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: support for H5477 from Barry Schiller

Dear House Finance Committee
I'm writing to support H5477 which is intended to bolster our "Main S5t" districts, broadly defined, with a
relatively small investment of $500,000 to get the program fully underway. | think our main streets are important to
almost every community cuddling here in North Providence such as in Centerdale. Please support this bill.
| thank the sponsors and the Committee for considering my views
Barry Schiller, North Providence



